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August 15, 2012

VIA E-MAIL TRANSMISSION
CONFIRMING COPY VIA U.S. MAIL

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NFl 03301-2429

Re: Docket#DE 11-184
Joint Petition for Approval of Power Purchase
Agreements and Settlement Agreement

Dear Director Howland:

docket.
Please remove David K. Wiesner, Esquire, from the service list in the above-referenced

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

~d9d~C
David J. Shulock, Esq.

Service list (via e-mail)
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5 Chenell Drive, Box 6 Concord, NH 03301 Tel: (603) 225-9716 Fax: (603) 225-4760


